
From: Fiona Vance
To: Laura Friend
Cc: Bill Kennedy; Andy Cumming; Francisco Echegaray; jgrant@county.wetaskiwin.ab.ca; janet.patriquin@gov.ab.ca
Subject: RA05042C Darcor Holsteins RFR - approval officer note
Date: July 10, 2023 3:26:56 PM

Good afternoon,
 
I am legal counsel acting on behalf of the approval officer, and on behalf of NRCB Field Services in
this proceeding.
 
The approval officer and NRCB Field Services take no position on whether the NRCB Board should
schedule a review under section 25(1) of the Agricultural Operation Practices Act. We also have no
additional documents to provide to the Board at this time, to assist in its deliberations on the
request for review.
 
On this e-mail, I am blind-copying Darin Rasmuson, Damien Rasmuson, Lori Cridland, Lynn & Mike
Carwell, and Keith Rasmuson.
 
Regards,
 
Fiona N. Vance (she/elle)
Chief Legal Officer - Operations, NRCB
Fiona.Vance@nrcb.ca
(780) 422-1952
 
This communication, including any attachments, is intended for the recipient to whom it is addressed,
and may contain confidential, personal, or privileged information. If you are not the intended
recipient of this communication, please contact the sender immediately and do not copy, distribute,
or take any action in reliance on it. Any communication received in error, or subsequent reply, should
be double-deleted or destroyed without making a copy.
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